NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2020

ATTENDANCE BY REMOTE ACCESS: Commission Members present: President Alisha

Gredy, Vice-President Alexis Caudell, Member Anna Hofstetter and Member Melanie Voland.
Commission Member not present: Mark Shields. Also in attendance: Administration Manager
Phyllis Carr and MS Consultant Dax Norton.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order by President Gredy at 3:30 pm.

2) ROLL CALL
The roll was called by President Gredy.

3) APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES
Commission Member Voland made a motion to approve the minutes from the 9-17-2020
meeting as presented. Member Hof'stetter seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

4) DISCUSSION OF PARK PROJECT

Vice-President Caudell emailed a photo of the dog waste receptacle filled with trash. She would
like to see some trash containers placed in the park. Administration Manager Carr stated that
work orders have been done for trash cans to be placed in the park and the removal of the cable
antenna. Vice-President Caudell also mentioned that the maintenance and upkeep to the park
looked great.

President Gredy and Vice-President Caudell will reach out to Doug Harden regarding the plans
for the shelter house.

S) DISCUSSION OF FEES TO RESERVE LINCOLN PINCH PARK
Discussion of leaving the Village Green Pavilion reservation fee the same for now. The Town
Park could charge a different rate when the once the park is complete.

Discussion of how to prevent people entering a private event. MS Consultant Norton mentioned
there is no wording in the Pavilion contract preventing anyone from attending any event.
Administration Manager Carr advised that most events at the pavilion are open to the public.
Suggestion of placing signage at the park indicating a private party is being held. Commission
Members suggested asking the Town Attorney if a private function could be done at the park
since taxpayers pay for the park can we legally hold private functions there. Member Hofstetter
asked that we consider that if an event is held at the park, we need to make sure the fee covers
the cost of trash bags, labor and clean up.

Park Commission Members are to think of any fund-raising ideas to raise money for items
needed at the park.
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6) OTHER BUSINESS
No other business to discuss.

The next Town Park Commission meeting will be held on November 19, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.
ADJOURNMENT
Vice-President Caudell moved to adjourn the meeting. Member Hofstetter seconded the motion.

President Gredy adjourned the meeting at 4:14 p.m.

The audio recording made at the Nashville Town Park Commission meeting on 10-15-2020 is
retained in the Office of the Town Clerk-T, reasurer.
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